
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Austin, TX, USA / April 16, 2024 
 
 

 
To:  One Acre Fund   2070 Green Bay Road Suite #183, Highland Park, IL 60035 
 
And 
 
The Green Climate Fund “GCF” 
 
Re: Co-financing commitment letter for Scaling up Climate Resilience Solutions for 
Burundian Smallholders in Burundi 
 
 
Dear Madam/Sir,  
 
 
I am writing to you to express our commitment to support Scaling up Climate Resilience 
Solutions for Burundian Smallholders in Burundi that was proposed to the Green Climate 
Fund (GCF) for funding.   
 
This is to confirm the grant contribution of Dovetail Impact Foundation to co-finance the 
project, should the proposal be approved, with a total value of $6 million USD.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
 
 
Robin Bruce 
President, Dovetail Impact Foundation 
 
 


